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MILWAUKEE COUNTY EXECUTIVE�

David Crowley�

Milwaukee County Courhouse, Room 306 �

901 N. 9th Street Milwaukee, WI 53223�

Phone: 414�278�4211�

countyexec@milwaukeecountywi.gov�

County Supervisor District 13 �

Willie Johnson Jr.�

Clinton & Bernice Rose Senior Center� �

willie.johnson@milwaukeecountywi.gov �

Phone: 414�278�4233�

�

County Supervisor District 8�

Steven Shea�

Kelly Senior Center�

Steven.Shea@milwaukeecountywi.gov�

Phone: 414�278�4231�

�

County Supervisor District 2�

Sequanna Taylor�

McGovern Park Senior Center�

Sequanna.taylor@milwaukeecountywi.gov�

Phone: 414�278�4278�

�

County Supervisory District 5�

Marcelia Nicholson�

Washington Park Senior Center�

Marcelia.nicholson@milwaukeecountywi.gov�

Phone: 414�278�4261�

�

County Supervisory District 14�

Jason Haas�

Wilson Park Senior Center�

Jason.haas@milwaukeecountywi.gov�

Phone: 414�278�4252�

�

Serving Older Adults has received 

many calls asking about the future of  

the senior centers and when they are 

expected to open.  Milwaukee County 

recently informed us of  their intention 

to cut between $50,000 - $170,000 from 

our 2021 budget and keep the centers 

closed through March 2021. Please 

reach out to the County Executive or 

your County Supervisor and express 

the importance of  our centers to 

ensure older adults in Milwaukee 

County are thriving and have access to 

resources. Ask them to maintain 

current funding levels for 2021 and 

reopen, with safety protocols in place, 

the centers in 2020. Cuts to senior 

center funding would mean reduced 

access to health and wellness resources, 

and so much more. We have listed 

contact information for the County 

Executive and County Supervisor for 

each center.  

  Thank you! 





Volunteers of the Month�

McGovern Park Senior Center wishes to 

extend great appreciation for 

the volunteers that help to make this 

center the jewel that it is.  Whether you 

assisted in our first annual clean-up, 

provided enrichment opportunities, or 

took the initiative to give love and 

support to your fellow McGoverners, 

YOU ROCK!  Thank you for your 

continued support and know that we will 

get through this together!  WE ARE 

McGOVERN STRONG!  

Christine spent her working days as a retailer for Walgreens. When the 

Kelly Senior Center is open, she would attend weekly for Wii Bowling 

and monthly Wii Bowling tournaments. Christine has been a regular 

volunteer for the South Milwaukee senior center. When the Kelly 

Senior Center converted to carry out dining, she offered to mask up 

and help out. She now volunteers in the Kelly dining site two days a 

week, assembling meals and helping the staff keep on top of 

registrations and paperwork. Thank you, Christine, for all you do in 

the community and for helping keep us going! 

Charlotte has been a volunteer at Clinton Rose Senior 

Center for many years. Charlotte leads the Walks with 

Ease exercise group. Since the Covid-19 pandemic, 

Charlotte has been committed to helping us serve 

meals and do wellness calls daily. We don’t know what 

we would do without all of her support and 

dedication. Thank you Charlotte for being our super 

star volunteer this year! 



A huge thanks to our volunteers who are helping the 

Wilson Senior Center distribute over 650 meals a week.   

We truly could not do it without you!  

Volunteers of the Month�

Shout out to Washington Park Senior Center volunteer Dwight who has stepped 

up to lead outdoor hand weights on Mondays and Wednesdays. He was 

instrumental in our being able to offer this outdoor program and he brings a 

wonderful and bright energy to class every week. We so appreciate his hard work 

and dedication.  

Also, a special thanks to our other outdoor program volunteers; Pat, who 

teaches Silver Steppers on Fridays; Jane, who teaches Yoga on Mondays; and 

Mahasin, who teaches hand weights on Fridays. You all help keep our 

participants healthy and active. 
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Are you an  

Older Adult  

in Need of Help? 

1220 West Vliet Street, Suite 300  |  Milwaukee, WI  53205  |  (414) 289�6874  | county.milwaukee.gov/aging �

Committed to the Independence and Dignity of Older Adults Through Advocacy, Leadership and Service.�

 

The Milwaukee County Department on Aging is here to assist you. �

If you call us, the experts in our Aging Resource Center can help 

connect you with:�

�

�� Senior meals and home delivered meals�

�� Transporta�on �

�� Assistance for legal or financial issues�

�� Resources for those with demen�a and their 

caregivers�

�� Services in your home: medical or non�medical�

�� Chores: housekeeping, errands, shopping�

�� Resources for your safety or another older adult’s 

safety�

�� Long term care programs�

�� Any other ques�ons you may have�
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MILWAUKEE COUNTY DEPARTMENT ON AGING�


